
 

 

 

 

 

  

Individual Photographs 
Individual Photographs will be taking place on Friday 13th October.  Please note the following 

arrangements.  

Sibling photographs will take place at the Infants site between 8am and 8.55am, siblings 

who are in the same building will have their photographs during the morning. All other 

children will be photographed during the morning. 

Go Fund Me 

I am sure you will share with school in expressing our sincerest condolences to Taio and his 

family regarding the sad passing of his Mum. Our thoughts and prayers are with all his 

family at this time.  A Go Fund Me page has been set up in honour of Taio’s Mum by a 

friend of the family.  Mrs Davies will be emailing the link to families if anybody wishes to 

donate.  

Author Visit 

We are really looking forward to the author M. T. Sanders and Bandit the dog visiting school next 

week.  Details have been sent out to families regarding the visit and if you wish to purchase any of 

his books. Please see the posters around school.  

Headteacher’s Welcome 
Dear Parents/Carers 
Thank you for all your contributions of Harvest Gifts, we have donated these to Breaking The Waves. 

They will be greatly appreciated by people in our local community.  We hope that you enjoyed 

sharing in our Harvest Celebrations.  

Families should have received a letter to make an appointment for Parent’s Evening on either Monday 

16th October or Wednesday 18th October.  Please contact the school office if you have any queries 

or questions.  

Let your light shine before others. 
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Secondary School Places 

The closing date for applying for Secondary School Places is 31st October at 5pm.  Mrs. Davies has 

emailed parents who have not yet made an application for their child’s September place with the 

appropriate details.  

 



 

 

 

Attendance 

Well done to Miss Price’ Class with the highest attendance this week with an impressive 96.9%.  

Amazing! 

Sapphire     91.1% 

Ruby  96.9% 

Diamond 96.1% 

Topaz 95% 

Emerald 94.1% 

Year 3S 93% 

Year 3/4CW 96.8% 

Year 4S 95.2% 

Year 5R 94.3% 

Year 5S 94.9% 

Year 6B 96.8% 

Each week we are striving to be in school every day to make the most of all our learning 

opportunities.  This week’s whole school attendance figure is 94.7%. We would like it be 98%. 

Please note that holidays in term time cannot be authorised. Please remember that being on 

time is also extremely important 

Lower School – 9.05 am 

Upper School – 8.55 am  

Doors open 5 minutes earlier. 

If your child is going to be absent from school for any reason, you must contact the School 

Offices before the start of the school day.  

 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
Well done to all our Stars of the week!  This week they are: 
Ruby - Elva 
Diamond - Abike 
Topaz – Tallulah 

Emerald - Treasure 
Year 3S – Archie G 
Year 3/4CW - Oliver 
Year 4 – Oscar A 
Year 5R - Nicole 
Year 5S - Sienna 
Year 6B – Poppy-Mae 

Headteacher – Margo and James 


